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Excellencies,  

Mr. Simon Stiell, Executive Secretary of the UNFCCC, 

Distinguished Heads of UN entities, 

Distinguished Colleagues,   

 

At the outset, I would like to thank Executive Secretary Simon 

Stiell for the kind invitation to join this high-level event.   

 

Indeed, adaptation is the foremost challenge facing the �����ǯ��

most vulnerable nations. 

 

National Adaptation Plans play a central role in identifying 

medium- and long-term adaptation needs, as well as developing 

and implementing strategies and programmes to address those 

needs for the LDCs and other developing countries. 

 

The recently adopted Doha Programme of Action for the LDCs 

highlighted climate vulnerability as a major obstacle for the 

LDCsǯ��������������������������������development.  

 

The Doha Programme of Action called for the strengthening of 

resilience-building measures, including prioritizing adaptation 

and the preparation of national adaptation plans (NAP). 
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The financial situation in the LDCs and SIDS is 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.greenclimate.fund%2Fnews%2Fglobal-fund-coral-reefs-brings-together-grant-and-investment-windows-gcf-cop26-event&data=05%7C01%7Cghai1%40un.org%7C5152c179732045328d9b08dbea14dac9%7C0f9e35db544f4f60bdcc5ea416e6dc70%7C0%7C0%7C638361147508632107%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=AFB6Yvuo7Ohjvp2yCfyMxSuyGc12LdOPuhjx3CU31xs%3D&reserved=0
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.greenclimate.fund%2Fnews%2Fglobal-fund-coral-reefs-brings-together-grant-and-investment-windows-gcf-cop26-event&data=05%7C01%7Cghai1%40un.org%7C5152c179732045328d9b08dbea14dac9%7C0f9e35db544f4f60bdcc5ea416e6dc70%7C0%7C0%7C638361147508632107%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=AFB6Yvuo7Ohjvp2yCfyMxSuyGc12LdOPuhjx3CU31xs%3D&reserved=0
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Thus, adaptation must be integrated across the new Programme 

of Action 


